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Electrical Safety – 2024 NFPA 70 E Correspondence– 8hrs Industry Related
Course Outline:
Electrical Safety has been developed in an effort to give those in the industry a better understanding of a number of the hazards associated with the working on or near energized electrical equipment and the circuits and the manner and conditions under which such work may be performed. This class will also explore “NFPA 70E, Standard for Electrical Safety in the Workplace” as a means to comply with the electrical safety-related work practice requirements of OSHA.
Course Description for 2024 NFPA 70E for Electrical Safety in the Workplace Correspondence Course

This is an 8 hour course, which includes 177 questions and answers, taken directly out of the 2024 NFPA 70E Standards, developed by our training director that meets the minimum safety requirements for license types in the matrix. Students are required to obtain a score of 75% or better to receive a certification that they have passed the course.

Material

The Eastern Idaho Electrical JATC makes personal contact with everyone applying for this course. The course is not available online. The student receives the NFPA 70E Standards for Electrical Safety in the Workplace 2024 Edition book. All questions and answers can be researched from this book. 
Contact and Interactive Involvement

Individuals may contact the JATC office via phone or email. Our Training Director is available via cell phone, after business hours for question. Contact information is given to everyone. 
Content and Instructor
All course materials come directly from the NFPA 70E Standards for Electrical Safety in the Workplace 2024 Edition book. The correspondence course is administered and corrected by Chris Lochridge.

If you have any questions, or if you require more information, please feel free to contact me at (208) 232-4300.

Sincerely,
Chris Lochridge
Training Director


